
From: John J. Ratigan <jratigan@dtclawyers.com>  
Sent: Thursday, February 29, 2024 2:13 PM 
To: PUC: Clerks Office <ClerksOffice@puc.nh.gov> 
Cc: Lincoln Daley <ldaley@milford.nh.gov> 
Subject: Docket Number: 23-209 Decision from the Dept. of Energy re: the Complaint of the Consumer 
Advocate concerning the Town of Milford's Community Power Aggregation Plan 
 
EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the sender. 

 
Daniel C. Goldner 
Chair, NH Public Utilities Commission 
 
Re: Town of Milford docket No. 23-209 
 
 
Dear Chairman Goldner: 
 
I recently spoke with Doreen Borden about the submittal of this attached decision from the NH 
Dept. of Energy that confirms that there is no basis to support the Consumer Advocate’s compliant 
to the Dept. of Energy re: 
Milford’s Community Power Plan.  She provided me with the docket number that’s been assigned 
to the Motion for Extended Orders that has been filed with the PUC by the Consumer Advocate’s 
office on or about February 23, 2024 and she suggested I address the forwarding of this attached 
decision to your attention. 
 
I certainly believe this decision supports the PUC’s denial of the Consumer Advocate’s Motion filed 
against Milford  with respect to the Town’s Community Power Plan.  If you need additional 
information or pleading from me with respect to the Town’s position that this pending Motion 
should be denied, please let me know. 
 
Thanks. 
 
John 
 
 
 
John J. Ratigan, Esq.  

Donahue, Tucker & Ciandella, PLLC  

16 Acadia Lane***  

Exeter, NH 03833-4936  

(603) 778-0686, ext. 1505  

Web Site: www.dtclawyers.com  

 

**CELEBRATING 30 YEARS OF SERVICE TO OUR CLIENTS** 

 

***Please Note:  Our Exeter office street name has changed to Acadia Lane, 

Exeter, NH 03833-4936 (WE HAVE NOT MOVED). 
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The information in this transmission contains information from the law firm of DONAHUE, 

TUCKER and CIANDELLA, PLLC which is privileged and confidential.  It is intended to be 

used for the use of the individual or entity named above.  If you are not the intended recipient, be 

aware that any disclosure, copying, distribution or use of the contents is prohibited.  If you 

receive this transmission in error, please notify us by telephone at (603) 778-0686 so that we can 

take appropriate steps to protect confidentiality and/or attorney-client privilege of this 

information.  Thank you. 
 


